Subject: PTL Professional Development Fund Award Letter

Date: Monday, February 21, 2022 at 2:58:59 PM Eastern Standard Time

From: EVPAA Faculty Affairs

To: Lauren Bell
Attachments: image001.jpg



February 21, 2022

Professor Lauren Bell School of Communication and Information Rutgers-New Brunswick

Dear Professor Bell:

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and all other Part-Time Lecturers (PTLs) who have stepped up and worked tirelessly to make this academic year a success in the face of extraordinary challenges. President Holloway, the University's academic leadership, and I truly appreciate the vital contributions that PTLs make to the University. In collaboration with PTLFC-AAUP-AFT, the decision for my office to centrally fund the PTL Professional Development Fund stems from our sincere appreciation for the work of PTLs.

I am pleased to inform you that your application has been approved for funding in the amount of \$250 for the purposes and semester(s) described in your application.

For instructions on how you will receive the award, please contact Narda Acevedo in your school's business office. Consistent with prior years, PTLs will need to submit receipts and other records to their schools to confirm expenditure of awards. If for any reason you are unable to complete the planned expenditure, please ensure that you promptly notify your school's business office.

Congratulations on your award. Thank you again for your service to the University and our students, and your commitment to academic excellence. I wish you the best as we continue through the second half of the spring semester.

Sincerely,

Prabhas V. Moghe Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs Distinguished Professor